

From: Clir Rebecca Whitaker <Rebecca.Whitaker@bradford.gov.uk>

To: Melanie McGurk <melanie.mcgurk@bradford.gov.uk>

Sent: 08/04/2019 15:29:08 Subject:RE: LA 2003 - Variation

Attachments:

(1) image001,jpg (5 B)

Dear Melanie,

Thank you very much for clarifying.

I wish to support the Applicants in their application. The Friends of Silsden Town Hall are doing a fantastic job of keeping the community building open. I support anything that helps this to continue and I hope by granting further licences it will mean they are able to put on even more events. This in turn will increases its viability and should be welcomed.

Please acknowledge my comments and ensure they are added for the Licensing Panel to see on the day it is heard.

Kind regards,

Rebecca

Councillor Rebecca Whitaker Craven Ward



Image result for bradford council logo

From: Melanie McGurk Sent: 08 April 2019 14:54 To: Cllr Rebecca Whitaker

Subject: FW: LA 2003 - Variation

Dear Cllr Whitaker

The application is to vary the licence as follows;

Supply of alcohol Monday to Friday 18.00 to 23.00 Saturday & Sunday 12.00 to 23.00

Late night refreshment Friday, Saturday & Sunday 23.00 to 02.00

Regulated entertainment Saturday 10.00 to 02.00 Sunday 10.00 to 23.00

Anything of a similar description Sunday & Monday 12.00 to 23.00 Friday 18.00 to 23.00 Saturday 12.00 to 00.00

The premises is currently licensed for regulated entertainment, Monday to Friday 10.00 to 02.00, Saturday 10.00 to 23.45 and Sunday 10.00 to 22.30. The applicant will reduce the hours to a finish time of 23.00 on Monday to Thursday.

Regards

**Melanie McGurk** Senior Licensing Officer Licensing Team

Tel: 01274 431873 ● Fax: 01274 432109 Britannia House, 3<sup>rd</sup> Floor Argus Chambers, Bradford, BD1 1HX

City of Bradford Metropolitan District Council Department of Place

Get the Bradford Council mobile app: www.bradford.gov.uk/app

This e-mail, and any attachments, may contain Protected or Restricted information and is intended solely for the individual to whom it is addressed. It may contain sensitive or protectively marked material and should be handled accordingly. If this e-mail has been misdirected, please notify the author immediately. If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any of the information contained in it or attached, and all copies must be deleted immediately. Whilst we take reasonable steps to try to identify any software viruses, any attachments to this e-mail may nevertheless contain viruses which our anti-virus software has failed to identify. You should therefore carry out your own anti-virus checks before opening any documents. Bradford Council will not accept any liability for damage caused by computer viruses emanating from any attachment or other document supplied with this e-mail. E-mails may be subject to recording and / or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

From: Cllr Rebecca Whitaker Sent: 08 April 2019 13:06 To: Licensing Team

Subject: RE: LA 2003 - Variation

Good afternoon,

Please can you clarify what the variation is? What is the current license for the Silsden Town Hall? I clicked on the link but there were no details.

Many thanks

Rebecca

Councillor Rebecca Whitaker Craven Ward

